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• SOAC finalized mission and duties document to submit to College Academic Senate  

requesting any related documentation be updated with this information. 

• The OCC Foundation has again agreed to support the essay contest for the 2012-2013 

academic year. Awards were issued following the Foundation meeting on 5/8/2012. The 

essay prompt is available and will be sent via e-mail to faculty by early June with a 

request to incorporate it into courses whenever possible. 

• All General Education rubrics were reviewed. Results are being shared with Faculty 

Facilitators and will be then updated on the assessment website. 

• Planning for a pilot of the General Education Assessment Process in Fall 2013 continued. 

• Beverly Stanbrough explained an initiative with the Southfield School District. 

• There will be no June SOAC meeting. 


